From: Milena Wajda

To: MWLP - GT

Cc: Andrew Thompson

Subject: Proposed Main Modifications to the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-39 Consultation
Date: 15 November 2024 10:21:58

Dear Minerals and Waste Planning Policy Team,

Thank you for the invitation to comment on the Proposed Main Modifications to the Kent
Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-389.

We confirm that we do not have any further comments on the Local Plan or the Main
Modifications.

Yours sincerely,

Milena Wajda
Policy Officer (Planning)
Canterbury City Council

Milena Wajda
Policy Officer (Planning)
Policy and Communications
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